
HAYES NEWS 
5/23/18 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR “CLASSES OF THE WEEK”: Mrs. McNabb’s 1st grade 
classroom and Mrs. Houy’s 3rd grade homeroom. Also, congratulations to our “Staff 
Member(s) of the Week” – Mrs. Gavlik, SPED Paraprofessional and Ms. O’Leary, Art 
teacher. 
May 24th – 5th grade Clapout at 12:10.  5th grade parents are welcome to join us at 12:10 to 
experience this annual tradition as the JHE student body sends the 5th grade students on to junior 
high by cheering and clapping as they walk through the halls.  

LIBRARY LOWDOWN 
All library books are now due into the library.  If students are unable to locate their book(s), 
please contact the library to find out replacement amount so that the student’s account can be 
cleared. 

CHALLENGE CHAT 
Dear Parents, 
The screening results for Challenge, our program for identified Gifted and Talented students, 
will be sent home via the US Mail on May 25th.  If you do not receive your copy by June 15th, 
please contact me at SarahGClark@katyisd.org .  
If you have questions about the results, please let me know so that we can work on it when 
school resumes in August. 
Have a wonderful summer! 
Sarah Clark 

ROCKIN’ THE GYM 
Lost and Found 

  

Missing a jacket? Can’t find your water   bottle? Lost and Found is located in the gym.  Parents, 
please stop by to check for any missing items.  All unclaimed items will be donated to KCM on 
June 3rd. 

P TA NEWS 
Hayes Elementary PTA is pleased to offer School Supply Kits for the 2018-2019 school year as a 
convenient way to purchase exactly what your child needs for the class room! 
Order Securely Online Starting Now thru June 18th!   (Sales tax will be added at checkout)  
1.   Go to www.educationalproducts.com/shoppacks  
2.   Enter the school ID, HAY012 (3 letters/3 numbers)  
3.   Follow the directions to complete your order.  
4.   Keep your online confirmation as your receipt.  
KISD Summer Recreation Programs:  Please see the attached flyer for information on 
programs offered and registration.  
Katy ISD Super Summer Readers Calling all students in K-4th grade! Join the Katy ISD 
Super Summer Readers and participate in weekly challenges posted by Kathryn Mills, 
Hurricane Harvey Book Club Creator.  Read books, share reviews, and chat with your friends 
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about the amazing books you read this summer!  For more information, please see the attached 
flyer. 
Summer Home Access to Educational Technology Programs 
Does this sound familiar during the summer? “I’m bored.”  “I have nothing to do.”  Well, we 
have an answer for you!  Katy ISD students have access to summer home educational technology 
programs, such as Istation, Imagine Math, and FASTT Math, from now until August 1, 
2018.   These programs are a great way to keep your child’s reading and math skills strong over 
the summer.  Please refer to the attached flyer for more details.  
UPCOMING DATES 
May 24: Last Day of School-Early Dismissal 12:40 PM 
               5th Grade Celebration and Clap-Out 
 
 
 


